[image: ]





	








01.12.21
Dear Parents/Carers
As you are aware this year is the first time we have used an on-line system for you to be able to consent to your child receiving the fluenz nasal spray.
If you missed the first opportunity to consent we are re-opening the portals for ALL SCHOOLS on Monday 6th December at 9am. They will all close on Friday 10th December at 4pm. 
This will be your final opportunity to consent to your child receiving this vaccination.
If you have not already done so, when the portals re-open please ensure you go on line and complete a consent form for your child. To consent you will need your schools unique number starting WC which you will find on the attached sheet. 
Please note that fluenz is a school based programme and GP’s are not commissioned to administer it to school aged children. Please do not try to book through your GP.
Please do not fill in a second consent form if you have already completed one. If your child was unwell or absent on the day we went into school and already had a consent form we will have them on our catch up list.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you miss this final chance to consent please do not contact the Immunisation Admin Team as they will be unable to offer any further opportunities for your child to be immunised.
Please be assured that you will be contacted via school regarding catch up dates once these have been arranged. 
The catch up clinics will be held in January 2022 in a variety of community venues.
Many thanks
Kind Regards
School Nursing Team
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